DECEMBER 07, 2022

TO: CHIEF JOHN QUAKA

FROM: CORPORAL MARK WEBB

DEAR CHIEF, I HAVE BEEN OFFERED A POSITION WITH THE NORTH MS HEALTH SERVICES LANDSCAPING DIVISION. AT THIS TIME, I RESPECTFULLY REQUEST TO WORK UNTIL DECEMBER 31, 2022 AND AT THAT TIME COMMENCE STATE PERS RETIREMENT.

IT HAS BEEN A PLEASURE TO WORK WITH THIS DEPT FOR ALL THESE YEARS AND ALSO TO SERVE THE CITY OF TUPELO UNDER YOUR LEADERSHIP. THIS HAS BEEN A DIFFICULT DECISION TO MAKE.

ALSO, SIR, IF AT ALL POSSIBLE, I WOULD LIKE TO KEEP POSSESSION OF MY FIREARM UPON THE COMPLETION OF MY NOTICE.

THANKING YOU IN ADVANCE,

MARK WEBB

Jd Od 12/7/22